

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Brad Hoylman-Sigal

Senator Hoylman's Spring 2020 COVID-19 Special Report

Brad Hoylman-Sigal

May 4, 2020

ISSUE:

• SD 27

COVID-19 SPECIAL REPORT



Dear Neighbor:

COVID-19 has caused a massive state budget shortfall, stretched our healthcare system to the brink, and led to mass unemployment. In our Senate district alone, there has been untold harm to small businesses, the human services sector, cultural institutions, our schools and mass transit.

Worst of all is the human suffering inflicted on many of our friends, family and stalwarts of our community. Yet this pandemic has also brought out the best in us, too, which I witness nearly every day through neighbors helping each other through this difficult time.

Because government is more important than ever, I wanted to send you this COVID-19 Special Report. If you have any questions, please contact me at 212-633-8052 or hoylman@nysenate.gov. You can also visit me online at http://hoylman.nysenate.gov.

Please be safe. Sincerely.

27th District

Brasl Hoylman State Senator Senator Hoylman's spring 2020 COVID-19 special report informs constituents about the legislature's work to address the ways in which this virus is impacting New York's economy and public health.

A PDF of the COVID-19 special report can be found at this link.